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14/11/2021  15:18:292021/4125/P COMMNT Tim 

Herbert-Smith

These comments are made on behalf of CRASH , the combined residents association of South Hampstead. 

The external works to the front are considered to be an improvement & are welcomed, especially the removal 

of the asphalt & replacement of the front wall with new planting behind. The application refers to replacing the 

asphalt surface with natural stone, but no detail is provided. Given the problems of surface water run off in 

storms which have caused flooding locally, the opportunity should be taken to lay a naturally draining material 

on the driveway or lay sets with adequate gaps to ensure good drainage.

Page 7 of 23


